
Dinner Theatre Performance to Benefit the  

Northumberland Hills Hospital Foundation  

For Immediate Release: March 8, 2006 

NORTHUMBERLAND COUNTY – Brad Willcocks, owner of the Best Western 
Cobourg Inn & Convention Centre, is pleased to announce that ticket receipts from an 
upcoming performance of the Northumberland Players Dinner Theatre will benefit the 
Northumberland Hills Hospital Foundation. 

Beginning April 21st, 2006, Northumberland Players will start an 11-show run of 

Comedian Steve Martin’s original comedy, “Picasso at the Lapin Agile” at the Best 
Western Cobourg Inn. The performance on Thursday, April 27th will be a special 
fundraising show with all ticket receipts going to the hospital Foundation.    

 "This is yet another example of the generosity that this community continues to extend 

to the Foundation”, says Rhonda Cunningham, Executive Director, Northumberland Hills 
Hospital Foundation. “I’d like to thank staff and management of the Best Western and 
the volunteer leaders of Northumberland Players for organizing this event. Your support 
helps provide our medical staff with the diagnostic tools that help us help the 
community.”  

Dinner buffet includes roast beef carvery, Yorkshire pudding, a second hot entrée, full 
salad bar, relish trays, deli meats, freshly baked rolls, hot potato and vegetable, dessert 
bar, coffee or tea. 

Tickets to the dinner theatre are $40 each and that includes dinner, show, all taxes and 
service.  Group discounts are available. For reservations call the Best Western Cobourg 
Inn at 905-372-2105. 

Picasso at the Lapin Agile 

"Picasso at the Lapin Agile" is yet another award winning comedy by Steve Martin. Set in a 
Parisian bar in 1904, brings together two of the last century's most influential figures, namely 
Picasso and Einstein. These two men, both on the verge of greatness, argue about life, art, 
science and lust. Wild and crazy? You bet. Steve Martin even manages to sprinkle a little 
philosophy between the jokes that fly fast and furious.  

Directed by Heather Jopling  

-30- 

For more information, please call:  

John Russell, Development Coordinator 

Northumberland Hills Hospital Foundation  



(905) 372-6811, ext. 3065 

 


